
                                                                                                                                                                       

 

 

ANGUILLA FINANCIAL SERVICES COMMISSION 

 
 
 
04 APRIL 2014 
 

 
SENIOR MANAGEMENT OF THE COMMISSION 

 
 
Following completion of his contract, the current Director of the Commission, Keith Bell, will return 
home to Canada later this month. 
 
Pending conclusion of the ongoing process to select Mr Bell's permanent replacement, Richard Hands 
has agreed to serve again as the Commission's Interim Director. Mr Hands is no stranger to the 
Commission, or to the island's financial services industry, having served as a consultant to the 
Commission in 2010 and as its Interim Director between October 2011 and early July 2012. He takes up 
his responsibilities at the Commission on Thursday 17 April 2014. 
 
 
Helen Hatton 
Chairman of the Board   
 


